
02/08/2022 

MR Soledad Miceli 
75 / 16 Boondah RD 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
solcitomiceli@hotmail.com 

RE: PEX2022/0001 - 12 Boondah Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

I'd like to express that my family and I are against this rezoning proposal.
Boondah Road it is awfully busy as it with the traffic and all the sporting activities that attract a 
huge amount of cars parked on the road.
Instead, it would be greatly appreciated if Council could make all the rural areas to present 
better as today they present as slums.
We don't need more buildings, we need all the green spaces and the rural lands to present 
better. 

Sent: 2/08/2022 8:40:26 AM
Subject: Online Submission


